
RFO Suggestion for Virements into Earmarked Reserves for the 

Playground Project. 

 

 

Council have received £22,004.72 from Test Valley Borough Council in respect 

of CIL contributions from some developments in Farley Street. 

 

Councillors to decide if these funds should be moved to EMR for the playing 

fields / playground refurb. 

 

 


